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President’s Message 

 

 
   

Meeting Notes & News 
   

 

As we wind down the 2016-

17 snowmobile season, with 

usually only one more 

meeting left, we are 

embarking on and entering 

a new era in our club….the 

addition of ATV/UTVs.    

 

I am excited and thrilled, 

along with the 

membership, to move 

forward, enhance and 

expand our club into the 

world of ATVs and sport 

utility vehicles. As you all 

know, the fastest growing 

and most popular sport in 

Wisconsin is Power Sports. 

 

I don’t even own one as of 

yet, but rest assured I live in 

the Town of Quincy and as 

soon as they get approved, 

I will be pursuing one.  

 

I have put a considerable 

amount of time in working 

on the ATV/UTV project. 

With much thought, 

research, and preparation 

going into the 

implementation and rollout 

of this project. I can assure 

you that it was not a flying 

by the seat of your pants, 

rash decision.  

 

Everyone has been totally 

informed via meetings and 

a few documents 

distributed to the entire 

membership, with all the 

details, guidelines and facts 

about the transformation of 

the club to include 

ATV/UTVs. Mary Firari has 

stepped forward and will 

be our WATVA (Wisconsin 

ATV Association) and club 

representative. 

 

Anyone with problems, 

questions, ideas, changes 

or enhancements to our 

club can, as always, be 

directed to our BOD or club 

officers.  

 

I am happy to announce, 

as of March 1, 2017, we will 

become the Rustic Ridge 

Riders, Inc. 

Snowmobile/ATV-UTV Club.     

   

  

       -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

    Think Snow! Let’s Ride! 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s get in the club 

member ships early and do 

A little club promoting, such 

as canvassing old members 

no longer in the club to 

rejoin, and new ones 

The Rustic Ridge Riders met 

on February 12, 2017 at DJ’s 

Bar & Grill. 

Kevin Roon resigned from 

his position as club 

secretary. Sue Cole will fill in 

and assume the 

responsibilities of club 

secretary for the interim.  

Trail Master reported that 

trails are in bad condition 

and Curt Mathe would be 

putting out ‘Trail Closed’ 

signs. 

Topics at the monthly 

Adams County Snowmobile 

Assoc. meeting were: 

Safety course for kids, 

training on SNARS and 

snowmobilers should watch 

out for trespassers. 

Website is up-to-date and 

necessary changes to add 

ATV/UTV info will be added. 

Flash ride on February 4 

was a success.  21 riders 

participated and they 

covered 115 miles round 

trip. 

Remember……. The annual 

Landowner’s Dinner is 

going to be on April 8, 2017 

for club members and 

landowners only.   

-Sue Cole 

 

 

Special Interest 

Snowmobile/ATV-UTV Club  

Joining the WATVA 

(Wisconsin ATV 

Association) on March 1, 

2017 

 

Landowner’s Dinner April 

8, 2017 at Carlson’s  

 

 

Next Meeting:  

 

March 12, 2017  

11:00 a.m. 

at Splash Waterfront Bar & 

Grill   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 

Jeff Rinehart 

Cora Dellinger                    

Sharon Trzesniak 

Officers 

Dennis Kulwicki 

(President) 

Rick Carlson           

(Vice-President) 

(Secretary) 

Diane Henkel     

(Treasurer) 

Jim Schnolis              

(Trail Master) 
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The Fire & Ice event on February 11th. along with the raffle, were a huge success. We had 59 participants and all raffle tickets were sold. 

Thanks, Cora Dellenger, for heading up the event along with your staff. 
 

Thanks to all that sold & bought tickets to the raffle. All 200 tickets were sold and entered. A special thanks to Jim and Dawn Schnolis for taking care of 
and handling the Fire & Ice Raffle. 
 
The raffle winners are listed below:  
 
1st   place and the winner of $500.00   Dawn Abfall 
  
2nd  place Vuana Valverde  $250.00 
 
3rd   place Ethan Olson  $100.0 
 
4th   place Suzy Nolet $50.00 
 
5th   place Jeff Rhinehart $25.00 

 

 

 

   

                                                                                                    

     

     

 

 


